
 

 
 

 
 

VSbulletin: French Air Traffic Control Strikes – 25 April 2024 

Due to French Air Traffic Control strike action today 25 April 2024, we have produced a 
policy which allows customers more flexibility in addition to their original fare rules. 
However, customers must advise of changes to their travel plans ahead of their flight, 
otherwise the no-show policy will apply. 
  
 
 
  
 

 


